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05/09/2023  14:45:172023/3408/P OBJ Antonietta Franchi The existing entrance/width of opening is over seven metres which is considerable and also the largest on 

Parsifal Road. I can only see a negative reason by widening it to over ten metres !! and that would mean the 

loss of an on-street parking space for one extra car. As there is currently a shortage of available parking 

spaces, people frequently park in front of my drop kerb/drive way and block my vehicle access. If this happens 

out of Monday to Friday 9am to 4pm hours I can't even contact the council, and if I need to use my vehicle as 

a matter of urgency or emergency I can't because it's effectively stuck.

So this alteration can only make this situation worse for me, other residents with drive ways and anyone else 

seeking to find an available parking space in the vicinity.
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